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Noosa Parade corridor upgrade, Noosa Heads 
Stage 1 update 
 
Project update  

Stage 1 of the Noosa Parade corridor upgrade is 
progressing well with construction of the new 
median between the Munna Point Bridge and 
Lagoona Drive nearing completion. 
 
Footpath and driveway work 

Following completion of the new median, work 
will move on to the northern footpath and verge 
area.  
 
This work will impact some residents and 
businesses while the kerb profiling and 
reconstruction is underway. Bellwether 
Contractors have contacted residents whose 
property access will be impacted, with further 
contact to be made the day before work starts.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Traffic impacts  

Moving the work area to the northern footpath 
and verge will see the active traffic lane move 
across to run alongside the newly completed 
median section.  
 
Motorists are advised to drive to the changed 
conditions, follow signage, and allow additional 
travel time. Short-term lane closures may also 
be required while work is underway, with traffic 
control who will direct traffic.  
 
For the safety of workers who are in close 
proximity to live traffic, all motorists are 
reminded to adhere to the reduced speed limit of 
40km/h. We appreciate your patience and co-
operation while these important works are 
underway. 
 
 

Stage 1 

Munna Point Bridge to 
Lagoona Drive 

Sign up for project information 
To stay up to date on construction activities  
via project news service:  

• scan the QR code to go to the project  
webpage  

• enter your details at the “subscribe to  
updates” section. 

Contact us 
Email:   mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  

(Subject line: Noosa Parade Corridor Upgrade) 
Phone:   Project Liaison Officer  0402 506 757 

Project Manager   5329 6500   
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